
Dear Senate Education Committee,  
 
Please support SB352 to help Tucker Maxon School. My son, Camden, goes to this nonprofit school 
and the work they do is incredible. Camden was diagnosed with a moderate hearing loss at birth and 
we suddenly found ourselves in a different world.  We were lost and felt alone. Tucker Maxon helped 
us get through one of the most difficult times in our lives. We waited longer than most parents to have 
a conversation with Camden due to his speech delay.  He talks so much now that you wouldn’t 
believe he was that little preschooler that wouldn’t talk.     
 
Tucker Maxon has never asked the state for support before. The old heating system is always 
breaking down.  It wastes fuel and money.  Repairs this winter alone have cost over $12,000. We 
need your help to afford a new HVAC system so our kids can be comfortable learning all year. Please 
support SB352.  
 
Thank you, 
Heather Palmer 
 


